
 

 

Principal’s Message:  Dear Parents, Guardians, Relations and Supporters:   
This week safety was involved in some activities around our school. Our Mission School District hired a 
company to cut down a few trees that had died and could fall in a windstorm. Similarly, on Friday our bus 
students participated in several safety drills to be prepared for emergencies such as having to evacuate the  
bus from the back door. Cutting the trees allowed the students to see and learn about how tree rings depict a 
tree's age and the bus drills taught our students a lot about teamwork. But overall, our students have had 
several opportunities to face their fears and learn to stay calm…….important lessons as we attempt to 
overcome our COVID fears. I am very proud to part of a community that is demonstrating so much courage  
and strength for the good of our kids. Stay strong Deroche Bear Nation! 
  

                               Mike Abercrombie  - Principal         
Dates To Remember 

 

Nov 30 Report Cards to go home 
Dec 4 Non-Instructional Day 
Dec 7 Div 1 & 2 – Hot Lunch 
Dec 7 Xmas Door Decorating|Vote 
Dec 8 Frozen Food Order Pick-Up 
Dec 14 Wear Festive Accessories Day 
Dec 14 Div 3 & 4 – Hot Lunch 
Dec 15 Dress Fancy Day 
Dec 15 Santa Breakfast 
Dec 15 Concert Filming Day 
Dec 16 Wear Festive Sweater Day 
Dec 17 Wear Holiday Colours Day 
Dec 18 PJ Day  
Dec 21 
Jan 5 
 
 

Winter Break begins 
Back to School 
 

  
  
  
  
  

Announcements & Reminders:  
 

Report Cards:  Watch for report cards coming home on Monday.  We 
are proud of the efforts our students are putting in and appreciate the 
dedication of our teaching and support staff.  Great job everyone! 
 

PAC News:  This week’s PAC meeting was cancelled due to the power 
outage.  We are in the process of scheduling a new date and will 
advise you with the details shortly.  Also, a reminder to hand in your 
Neufeld Farm Frozen Food orders by this Friday.   
 

Holiday Cheer:  December is just around the corner and we’ve already 
begun our festivity planning.  Concert songs have been selected and 
door decorating has begun!  We’ve even heard that Santa is planning 
to stop by before our Winter Break for pictures and a hot breakfast!  
We’ll be sure to film the concert and celebrations for all to see! 
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